
 

 
 
June 15, 2017 
 
 
High Performance Transportation Enterprise and Colorado Bridge Enterprise 
c/o High Performance Transportation Enterprise 
Colorado Department of Transportation 
4201 East Arkansas Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80222 
Attn: HPTE Director and Colorado Bridge Enterprise Director 
 
Re: Submission of Public Disclosure Technical Proposal 
 In connection with the Central 70 Project 
 
In connection with the Instructions to Proposers to Design, Build, Finance, Operate and Maintain 
the Central 70 Project dated September 15, 2015 (as amended) (the “ITP”) issued by the High 
Performance Transportation Enterprise and the Colorado Bridge Enterprise in relation to the 
Central 70 Project (as defined therein), under penalty of perjury I hereby certify on behalf of 5280 
Connectors (the “Proposer”) that the enclosed digital and physical copies of Proposer’s Public 
Disclosure Technical Proposal (as defined in the ITP) have been prepared in compliance with 
Section 1.5.2 of Part D of the ITP, and I further acknowledge that the Procuring Authorities are 
relying on my certification to this effect. 
 
Regards, 
5280 CONNECTORS 
 
 
Brian Clark 
Official Representative 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


